
YCC 323 UPDATE COVID–19 
June 24th, 2020 

Dear Resident, 

As most of you have been following the updates regarding the pandemic and are fully 

aware of the extension of the Emergency order until June 30th; Toronto has officially 

entered the Stage 2 of the reopening today. Personal Care Services, Restaurants & 

Bars, Shopping malls, community centers, outdoor recreational centers can operate 

now with strict guidelines. The meeting room, Gym, changerooms are still not allowed to 

open and most likely will be part of the Phase 3 of the reopening. The stage 2 allows the 

Corporation to open the outdoor swimming pool, this is a welcoming news for the 

summer weeks. A notice outlining the procedures, protocols and hours of use for the 

swimming pool has already been sent to all residents.  

Please note additional informational items below. 
• Congregation of 10 people is allowed at this time.

• Face coverings will be mandatory starting July 2nd on the public transportation TTC.

As the numbers of cases decline It is important to exercise caution and continue to 

follow public health advice. 

For more information, visit Toronto’s Website  www.toronto.ca/COVID19 or call at 416-

338-7600. PublicHealth@toronto.ca

Thank you kindly for your time and support, and if you have any questions please do not

hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Karolina Kossakowska, General Licence 
Condominium Property Manager 
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